
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 

OF THE 
 

APPLETON COMMON COUNCIL 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of an Public Hearing to be held before the Common Council in Common 
Council Chambers, 6th Floor, City Hall, 100 North Appleton Street, on Wednesday, April 20, 2022, at 
7:00 P.M., or as soon thereafter as can be heard, for the purpose of amending Article X of Chapter 23 of 
the Municipal Code relating to Floodplain Zoning that is required by state and federal law.   
 

The City of Appleton is considering amending Article X. Floodplain Zoning 
Division 1. Statutory Authorization, Finding of Fact, Statement of Purpose, Title 
and General Provisions. Sec. 23-205 (b) (2) Official maps based on other studies 
related to CLOMR – Case #21-05-3029R.    

 
This notification invites you to express your views or concerns regarding the above-described request.  All 
persons interested are invited to attend this meeting and will be given an opportunity to be heard.  
Feedback can also be shared with Common Council members via written letter, email, or phone call. 
Alternatively, you can also contact the Mayor’s Office at mayor@appleton.org and your comments will be 
forwarded to the Council. 
 
A copy of the proposed Floodplain Zoning Ordinance amendment materials are available by contacting 
Pete Neuberger, P.E., Project Engineer in the Department of Public Works at 920-832-6474 or by email at 
peter.neuberger@appleton.org or by contacting Don Harp, Principal Planner in the Community and 
Economic Development Department at 920-832-6466 or by email at don.harp@appleton.org. 
 
 
March 24, 2022 
 KAMI LYNCH 
 CITY CLERK 
 
 

Reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities will be made upon request and if feasible. 
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